
Grover Strong


From: Grover Strong


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 8:30 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Disappointment


I just wanted to let you know how disappointed I’m with NOAA.  Your creditability has caused me to wonder if you’re


a political or scientific organization.  Someone needs to determine who they serve the American people or the


president. If it is not the American people then I suggest you resign.


Respectfully submitted,


Grover Strong


Teaneck, NJ
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